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INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT SCIENCES

UNIVERSITY OF LUCKNOW
R 27.8.2020

NOTICE FOR RESCHEDULING WALK-IN-INTERVIEW

It is notified that the Walk-in-Interview for Subject Experts to be engaged at
the Institute of Management Sciences is being rescheduled due to some
unavoidable circumstances. The Rescheduled date and time is as under:

Rescheduled Date: Thursday, 3™ September, 2020
Reporting Time: 11.00 AM

Venue: OSD Office, Institute of Management Sciences
(Second Campus), University of Lucknow

All the willing candidates should get all the documents as notified earlier

(vide Registrar’s Office Order No. R/1 163/20 dated 19.8.2020).
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